
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 11, 2023 

 
 
UPDATE CONTACTS 

It is very important that contact lists are kept up to date at National and your Diocesan Council. Many 

of you will be having elections soon and a new executive will take office. As soon as possible after the 

election, there are 2 forms to fill in to advise us of the changes.  

National has a form on their website called ‘Change of Parish Council Executive Form (click here ). 

They need information on the President, Treasurer, Secretary and Spiritual Advisor.  

At the Diocesan council, we would appreciate you providing contact info for all the executive 

members. This form is on our Diocesan website (click here ) 

 

THE “1” CAMPAIGN 

National is introducing the “1” Campaign to help promote the League and address the ongoing 

concern of declining membership. The purpose of the campaign is to:  

Recruit: Encourage members to invite women in their parish and community to join the League. 

Retain: Show gratitude and appreciation to current members. 
Regain: Welcome members or councils back to the sisterhood. 

 

December’s focus: It Begins With “1”!  

Join us in promoting and participating in The “1” Campaign. All it 

takes is “1” step in the right direction and “1” member to make a 

difference. Join in the excitement of this campaign that seeks to 

welcome new members, appreciate present members and 

welcome back returning members!  

As it is in all things, it begins with “1”!   

https://www.cwl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/524F-Change-of-Parish-Council-Executive-Form-2023.pdf
https://kingston.cwl.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Parish-Council-Executive-Listing-Form-new-structure-1.pdf


 

 
ANNUAL SURVEY UPDATE 

Deadline is this Friday to complete the National Annual Survey from your parish council.  

You can access the survey here: https://online2.snapsurveys.com/2023CWLSurvey . You will need 

your KI- code which you can find on the membership remittance list. If you are having trouble finding 
it – contact Maureen Vincentine at bvincentine@sympatico.ca . Please make every effort – we would 

like to hear from everyone! 

 

 

 

Feedback is appreciated – please send to kingstondiocesancwl@gmail.com 

God bless 

Lyne Tuepah 

President 

Kingston Diocesan Council of The Catholic Women’s League of Canada 

 

 

Christmas wishes from our sisters at National 
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